
   

December 2, 2019 

 

The Hon Wes Fang MLC 

NSW Legislative Council 

Standing Committee on Law and Justice  

 

Dear the Hon. Mr. Wes Fang 

Request to clarify and amend certain issues 

 

We kindly request the committee clarifies and amends certain evidence presented in the Committee 

hearings of 15 November 2019 by Mr David Cullen as follows: 

1. With respect to the question of the Hon. David Shoebridge MLC "you said you had warnings 

in since 2002?" (page 6 of the transcript), we would like to clarify that warnings and 

information about hazards and safety measures were available from the late 1990s and 

warning stickers were put on engineered stone products from 2010.  

 

 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

David Cullen 

AESAG  

 

 


